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July 2t3rd, land.

Dear Sirs

I have your letter of the 14th instant, with

reference to shipment made to Mr. Michael Buckshott, of

Barry's Bay. Will you kindly note that this man is an

Indian and no further orders should be taken from him.

You do not mention the firm to whom you transferred the order.

They are little to a heavyollenalty for furnishing liquor

to lndians. They should de eareful of any orders coming

from Gulden Lake or vioinity and give instructione that

shipments are not to be delivered by express or freight

agents if the consignees are known to ba Indiane.

Yours very truly,

F. M Lea

Assistant Deputy Superintendent General.

J. Major, Limited,
Kessre.
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